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EHPA Newsletter 14.09.18 

Message from the Principal  

Welcome to the first newsletter of the year. I would like to take this opportunity to welcome the 

children who are new to our school in Nursery and Reception, I hope you have enjoyed your first few 

Řŀȅǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ōǊƛƭƭƛŀƴǘ ǎǘŀǊǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅΣ ǘƘŜ Ψ5ǊƻǇ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘΩ ό59!wύ 

at the new time of 8:40 every morning is going well and the children are thoroughly enjoying having 

their parents/carers in for the first few minutes of the day. We have lots of parental events booked 

in throughout the year and if you have any ideas, we would love to hear them.  As always, if you 

have any worries or concerns either Mrs Routh, Mrs Briggs or myself are out every morning and at 

ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŦŜŜƭ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƘŀǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎ ƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ                                                                             

Mrs Osborne

Nursery and Reception 
Nursery and Reception have had a fabulous 

week of learning. They are particularly 

enjoying their T4W stories. Reception have 

even had a go at changing the characters in 

their stories this week, maybe they could 

have a go at telling you. Please make sure 

that all slips have been returned so that your 

tapestry access can be set up.  

 

Years 1 and 2 
Years 1 and 2 have had a fabulous first 

two weeks back. We are very much 

enjoying our talk for writing and have 

loved our PE lessons focusing on 

balance.  

Please note that Mrs Bensley is now  

Miss Steedman. 

 
Years 3 and 4 

Years 3 and 4 have had an exciting start to 

the new academic year. Everyone looks very 

smart in their uniforms and they are all 

eager to learn. All three classes have been 

hooked into their Talk4Writing lessons and 

have started learning their new text maps. 

LΩƳ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ǘŜƭƭ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜƳ 

and show you their actions. 

 

Years 5 and 6 
Years 5 and 6 have settled well into their 

new classes. They are particularly 

enjoying Talk4Writing and have been 

practising their story maps ς maybe they 

could tell you their text! Please make 

sure that all uniform has names in it as it 

makes it much easier to return things to 

their owners. 

 
Keep connected! Download the My Ed app to stay in touch with us. Also, join Class Dojo so that 

ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ  

Website: www.edwardheneage.co.uk       Twitter: @edwardheneagepa 
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Key Diary Dates 
Monday 17th September Year 6 Parent Meeting 2.45pm 

 
Years 5 and 6 Art/Science display 3.10pm 

Thursday 20th September  Girls 7-aside football tournament at St James School 4pm 

Thursday 27th September  Open Afternoon for new pupils 

Tuesday 2nd October Parent Workshop ς writing 2.30pm 
 
Boys 7-aside football tournament at St James School 4pm 

Tuesday 9th October Boys 7-aside football tournament at St James School 4pm 

Thursday 18th October Open Afternoon for new pupils 

Tuesday 30th October  tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ 

Thursday 15th November  Open Afternoon for new pupils 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Overall attendance this week was 89%            Our Academy target is 97% 

Well done to aƛǎǎ tŀǊƪŜǊΩǎ class for having the highest attendance this week! 
Did you know that if your child is 10 minutes late once a week then they will miss a 
Ŧǳƭƭ ŘŀȅΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƻǾŜǊ the academic year? This week, 24 children were late which 

meant they missed valuable learning time! 

This half term, our British 

Value is MOTIVATION. Talk to 

your child about what 

motivates them to achieve as 

highly as they can. 

Reminder: 

PE kit, Home Learning 

books and journals must 

be in school daily. 


